
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January/February 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Pastor and Church Family, 

 
“Sing unto God, sing praises to his name: extol him that rideth upon the heavens by his name JAH, 

and rejoice before him.”  (Psalm 68:4) 
 
This is Borin; he is sitting next to his mom at our church 
potluck. He has been coming to our church for about 
two months now. He recently quit his job so he could 
attend church on Sundays. Praise the Lord! The new 
job he has allows him to be off on Sundays. He went to 
different churches for over ten years before coming to 
us.  
 
I asked Borin about his salvation, and it turned out he 
did not know how to get saved. We have seen this 
situation many times already when people are coming 
from other churches. They believe that there is a living God, but they have no understanding of His 
salvation. Praise the Lord! I spent over an hour explaining to him God’s plan of salvation. At the end, 
he accepted Him. Please continue to pray for Borin to take the next step of baptism.  
 
We are planning to go on furlough this year, beginning in July. Please contact us by email if you want 
us to come and share with you the work that is being done here. 
    
Thank you once again for supporting us and praying for us. God bless you. 
 
For Christ’s sake, 
 
Kounaro, Chorvy, Kimberlee, Priscilla, Christina, & Jonathan Keo 
 


